
Contact: 

2-2-2022 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT) is proposing to enhance drainage at 

three locations along State Road (S.R.) A1A 

in Cocoa Beach. 

To help alleviate standing water in the on-

street parking area of northbound State  

Road (S.R.) A1A at North 1st Street, the 

project plans to reconstruct the curb and add 

a drainage structure to better capture 

stormwater. The project would require 

temporary closure of the on-street parking.  

On southbound S.R. A1A at South 1st Street, 

the project plans to reconstruct the drainage 

structure, sidewalk, and curb ramp to provide 

an improved crossing for pedestrians. 

FDOT is also evaluating the northeast corner 

of southbound S.R. A1A at South 9th Street  

for possible drainage improvements. 

This project is proposed to be constructed with 

the S.R. A1A Pedestrian Crossings project 

from Crescent Beach Drive to Minutemen 

Causeway (FPID No.: 445867-1).  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

S.R. A1A Drainage 

Improvements 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 448636-1 

Brevard County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Samuel Jumber, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5244 
Samuel.Jumber@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 
Design: Ongoing - completion late 2022 $         155,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded - spring 2023 $         357,000     

*subject to change 

New drainage structure on northbound 

S.R. A1A at North 1st Street 

New drainage structure and reconstructed sidewalk 

on southbound S.R. A1A at South 1st Street  


